
Edgarley Assisted Living                
MEMO               
No: 252025 
 

 

Date: 15/09/2025 

Subject: Aged Care on Site Pharmacist (ACOP).   

To: Residents, NOK, POA  

 
Hi to All Residents, NOK, or POA 

Sending notification that as part of the new Aged Care Standards Edgarley 
Assisted Living will now have an onsite pharmacist in place for one day per 
week. The Pharmacist is employed through our local pharmacy to provide 
Edgarley with this service.   

Pharmacist Adrian Walker will commence over the next two weeks.  His role 
will be medication management reviewing medication to reduce harm, working 
with GP’s, nursing staff, and other health professionals. Resident and family 
conferences and education to staff on the optimal use of medications.  

All of this leads to improved safety in medications management and allow the 
residents and families open optunity for discussing their medications.  
 

Kind Regards 

Trish McKenzie CI/IPC LEAD 

 

 
 


